
INVITATION TO ALL PARENTS and 

CARERS and STAFF 

ASM – PLAYGROUP STAKEHOLDERS MEETING 

  

We will be holding our Playgroup Annual Stakeholders Meeting on 

Friday 14th November at the new time of 12.15 in the 
Rainbow Room (our playgroup main hall)  at the St John’s 

Methodist Church, Baker Street.  

 

All parents/carers  and staff from St John’s Oakmere and St 

John’s at Baker Street are warmly invited  to attend.  We would 

really appreciate your views, questions, ideas and feedback on how 

the setting is run.   

 

We hope you will take the opportunity to chat to other parents and staff from 12.00 pm 

while enjoying refreshments before the meeting which starts at 12.15.  We aim to keep the 

meeting short (30 minutes).   

 

If your child normally attends lunch club on a Friday you can join us before you collect your 

child. If you are attending the meeting, do bring your child(ren) with a picnic lunch and they 

can join the lunch clubbers. 

 

We are also looking for new parent representatives for each of the 

playgroups.  This role is one of liaison between parents and the 

leadership team and ultimately the Playgroup Board.  If you would 

like to be the current representatives please let us know. 

 

We look forward to telling you about what we have been doing this 

last year and hope you are able to attend. 

 

 

Celia Mills 

Manager, St John’s Nursery Playgroups 

On behalf of the Playgroup Board 
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